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City of Floresville in Partnership with Republic Services is hosting a City Wide
Cleanup

The City of Floresville is hosting a City Wide Clean Up:

Floresville, Texas, March 28, 2015- The City of Floresville is offering a City Clean Up in
order to prepare for the Spring 2015. The City of Floresville will be providing a Bulk drop
off, located at 815 Goliad (City Yard) for Residents of Floresville. The bulk drops off
date(s) are:

Saturday March 28, 2015
Saturday July 18, 2015
Saturday October 3, 2015

This in addition to the Saturday weekly household drop off the City is currently
operating. The times of operations are 8 am to Noon. Acceptable Items are Yard
Waste, General Trash, Wood, Air Conditioners, and Refrigerators (Freon Must be
removed)

No Construction debris or any liquids or tires are unacceptable items and No Commercial
waste.

The City wants to continue this service at no additional cost to the residents to foster a
beautiful City.

To learn more about City Clean up Program, please City Hall (830) 393-3106 or visit the
website at www.cityoffloresville.org.



